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D R O P   S P O T  

I am thrilled to welcome so many new families to 
Dropmore and it is lovely to welcome all our 
other families back. I hope you all had a lovely 
summer.  
We have been busy again this summer, cleaning 
up the school site. The Year 1 classroom has had 
a make-over. The walls have been painted, the 
carpet has been cleaned and the room looks (and 
smells) fresh again. The Year 1 and Reception 
patios have had a deep clean and look like new 
and the resource cupboards in the Year 2 
cloakroom have been tidied and reorganized. We 
managed to fill a skip in the process! 
But that is not all, this summer Lana and Jo 
worked hard on transforming the cottage into a 
warm and welcoming room for their Breakfast 
Club and After School club.  
It was wonderful to welcome all the children last 
Wednesday. The Year 1 and Year 2 children look 
so smart and it is hard to believe how much they 
have grown over the summer. The Reception 
children have done so well and settled in without 
any problems. We are very proud of them. The 
school is a hive of happy children engaged in 
exciting activities.  
It was lovely to welcome the Reception parents 
for a coffee morning this week. Copies of the 
presentation and other class information (for all 
year groups) can be found under the Teaching & 
Learning section on our website. Please click here 
to access it.  
Finally, a request from the staff: From Monday, 
please can all children line up by themselves. This 
will promote independence (our school value this 
term) and speed up the morning routine and 
ensure children are in class ready to learn at 
9am. Thank you for your support! 
 I look forward to an exciting year! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 After School Clubs start this week 

 Tuesday 17th: Meet the Teacher @ 2pm 

 Thursday 19th: Individual School Photographs 

 
New House Captains 

 
Reception 

 
Year 1 & Year 2 Maths 

 

          
HOUSE INFORMATION 

We are proud to announce the House Captains for 
this half term: Maddy (Foxes), Miles (Badgers), 
Danielle (Squirrels) and Daisy (Hedgehogs). 
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 4th: Maxim 

 10th: Summer  

AWARD 
  

No Kindness Awards 
 this week 

 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 

Reception: to start next week. 
Year 1: Harry, for excellent work 
in Maths. 
Year 2: Kahlil, for sharing his 
brilliant knowledge of dinosaurs 
and helping others. 

 
Summer - Year 2 

For writing her postcard 
using full sentences. 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 
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